
SPRING FLING &
INTERNATIONAL NIGHT ARE
GOING VIRTUAL THIS YEAR!

We have designed a Virtual Oak Creek
Elementary! "See" all of your fellow W.I.S.E
Owls safely and play games, sing karaoke,
learn about new cultures and take photos

in our fun online virtual space!

 
Friday, April 30th

  

Drop in 
 between

5:30-7:30pm

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

OAK CREEK ELEMENTARY PTA

Click here to RSVP by April 25th

WISE Owls
Make sure to

bring your
adults!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1YJDi8OXeUXP1eqdy7ubNupVcQanMRqXqdi8k83X7pFI/edit

